
Welcome Reception

After the opening lecture, the organizers welcome all participants of ICEEH 2024 to The
University of Hong Kong. Meeting your old friends and make new friends. Enjoy fresh
drinks and snacks.

Date: 16 June 2024 (Sunday)

Time: 18:15 – 20:30

Venue: Foyer and Lecture Hall II, Centennial Campus,

The University of Hong Kong, Hong Kong

Fee: Registration fee included

Social Evening

© ClubOne, Repulse Bay

© ClubOne, Repulse Bay



ClubOne Repulse Bay is situated in one of the most scenic areas in South Hong Kong and is
renowned for its luxurious banquet venues. The unique banquet hall boasts breathtaking views
of the Repulse Bay, making it an ideal location for our event.

We are cordially to announce an exceptional evening at ClubOne, Repulse Bay, and extend a
warm invitation for you to join us for a truly unforgettable experience. This is the perfect
opportunity to enjoy a relaxing evening with colleagues and friends, as you engage in casual
conversations and get to know each other better.

You will have the chance to socialize and expand your network in a stunning setting. A dinner
buffet and free flow beverage will be provided, ensuring a delightful culinary experience. As an
added bonus, an optional guided walk along the beautiful coastline from Deep River Bay to
Repulse Bay will be offered before the start of the banquet.

We are excited to present this exceptional evening and sincerely hope you will join us for a
memorable night at ClubOne, Repulse Bay.

Date: 18 June 2024 (Tuesday)

Time: 17:00 – 22:00

Meeting Time: 17:00 at Lecture Hall II

Venue: ClubOne, 16 Beach Road, Repulse Bay, Hong Kong

Transfer: Free Shuttle bus

Fee: Registration fee included



Technical tour

© https://www.ecopark.com.hk/en/about.aspx

EcoPark is an environmental infrastructure project located in Tsun Mun, Hong Kong. It is a
government initiative aimed at promoting sustainability and environmental awareness. The park
covers 20-hectare that houses various facilities related to waste management, recycling, and
environmental education. Some of the key facilities include a recycling centre, a waste
electrical and electronic equipment treatment and recycling facility, a food waste treatment
facility, a reuse shop, and an environmental education center.

EcoPark also features an environmental education centre that offers educational programs,
workshops, and guided tours to raise awareness about environmental issues and promote
sustainable practices. Visitors can explore EcoPark and learn more about waste management,
recycling, and environmental conservation. It serves as a platform for promoting a green and
sustainable lifestyle in Hong Kong.

Date: 20 June 2024 (Thursday)

Time: 09:00 – 12:30

Meeting Time: 8:45a.m. at HKU MTR Exit A2

Venue: EcoPark, 133, Lung Mun Road, Tsun Mun Area 38, New Territories

Transfer: Free Shuttle bus is provided

Fee: Registration fee included

Registration: First-come-first served


